COLLEGE OOCIETIES.

THE Missionary Association spent a night on our Mission in
Honan. Mr. Irving read a paper giving a vivid sketch of the
history and work of the Mission. All who took part in the meet-
ing seemed to have caught the spirit of the men of whom they
spoke. No one cculd attend the meeting without knowing and
loving our Honan Missionaries better. As it was remarked in
the discussion, “ They are men to the core,—nll of them.” The
new officers of the Association are :—

President—W. Forbes.

Vice- President—D. G. Cock.
Secretary-Treasurer—F. Baird.
Asst. Secretary—G. A. Grant.

Executive Committee—The above officers, together with D.
MacRae and A. D. Stirling.

After this, an application for the supply of a mission station
must come through the Clerk of the Presbytery to which it
belongs. Applications for supply were received from Mount
Uniacke and Beaver Bank, Dawson Street, Montague, the Hos-
pital, and the Old Ladies’ Home. It was agreed cheerfully to
supply those stations, but many of the students wonder why
they are asked for free supply in some cases. The report of the
‘Committee on Labrador as read and adopted is found elsewhere.

THE officers of the General Students’ Association are :—

President—A. F. Robb.
Vice-President—W. Forbes.
Secretary—G. A. Grant.

The meetings of this Society are exceptionally numerous and
protracted. Apart from a few trifling items of business the sole
work of those meetings is to keep order. They afford great
scope for wit, oratory, and debate. It would be wise for our
Church courts to transact all the business they can before our
present students graduate. It will be a difficult task to carry it
through afterwards.
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